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December 28, 2022 

 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 

 

 

Hello,  

 

We are no longer in suspect outbreak on Galway but are now in suspect outbreak on Cavan with 

one positive resident case of COVID.  

 

As a reminder, here is the link to the Infection Prevention and Control education that visitors 

should be reviewing on a regular basis: 

 

https://stpats.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/IPAC-Education-for-Visitors-032022.pdf 

 

Wising everyone a Happy and Healthy New Year! 

 
 

 
 

 

Be well and stay safe, 

 

Janet Morris 

President and CEO 

https://stpats.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/IPAC-Education-for-Visitors-032022.pdf

